Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission

Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 12:39 PM

To: Cespedes, Christopher

Subject: FW: Pauline Boulevard Resurfacing & Water Main Project

From: Higgins, Sara < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org>

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 3:30 PM

To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org>; Akmon, Dharma < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org>; Eyer, Jen < XXXXXXXX
@a2gov.org>; Briggs, Erica < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org>; Cornell, Jenn < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org>

Cc: Dohoney Jr., Milton < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org>; Fournier, John < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org>; Steglitz, Brian < XXXXXXXX
@a2gov.org>; Harrison, Venita < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org>; Stewart, Skye < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org>; Hutchinson, Nicholas <
XXXXXXXX @a2gov.org>; Bayley, Nicholas < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org>; Kellar, Robert < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org>; Gomer,
Johnathan < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org>; Isaac, Jasmine < XXXXXXXX @a2gov.org>

Subject: Pauline Boulevard Resurfacing & Water Main Project

Mayor and Wards 4 & 5 Councilmembers,

Attached is notification of guided walks on Saturday, May 11 and 18 from 9-10:30 a.m. to learn details about the
upcoming Pauline Boulevard resurfacing and water main project. This postcard will be mailed to residents and property
owners in the project area next week. More information on this project is available via
https://www.a2gov.org/departments/engineering/Pages/2025-Pauline-Watermain-and-Road-Resurfacing-Project.aspx.

Sara Higgins (she/her), Director of Operations

Ann Arbor City Administrator's Office | Guy C. Larcom City Hall|301 E. Huron, 3rd Floor - Ann Arbor - MI - 48104
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b% Think Green! Please don't print this e-mail unless absolutely necessary.
A2 Be Safe. Everywhere. Everyone. Every day
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